FROM: Caroline Breitenberger
SENT: Tue 2/10/2009 11:43 PM
RE: Concurrence request for Psychology H415
Ron,

Thank you for the opportunity to review this course. This looks like an excellent course which does not overlap with our current offerings. I plan to recommend this course to our Honors students interested in the biology of behavior.
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Associate Dean, College of Biological Sciences

Director, Center for Life Sciences Education

The Ohio State University

260P Jennings Hall, 1735 Neil Ave., Columbus, OH 43210

phone: 614-292-6945

fax: 614-292-4390

breitenberger.1@osu.edu

http://www.biosci.ohio-state.edu/

